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To whom it may concern,

| am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for the Hamilton Philharmonic Orchestra, an
organization that has been a cornerstone of the Hamilton community since its foundation in 1886. It
consistently provides exceptional musical performances that enrich the cultural scenario of the region
and foster a deeper appreciation for the arts.

It offers a wide range of services, including concert performances, educational programs for students,
and various community outreach initiatives. These services play a crucial role in making classical music
accessible to all and in fostering a love for the arts among people of all ages. Its educational programs
provide valuable opportunities for young people to connect with music, cultivating the next generation
of artists and audiences.

Its success is largely due to its dedicated and talented team. The musicians, staff, and leadership work
collaboratively to deliver high-quality performances and impactful community programs. Their
commitment to artistic excellence and community engagement is truly commendable and has a lasting
positive impact on the city.

| highly recommend the Hamilton Philharmonic Orchestra for its significant contribution to the cultural
life of Hamilton, its invaluable community services, and its exceptional team.

Sincerely,
Mutaz Dirar
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